Robert 1.. Hamilton
Attorney and Counselor at Law

Telephone 1135 Gatlin Avenue
(407) 857-7076 Orlande, FL 32806

June 27, 2016

Hon. Leslie Banta, President
And the Board of Directors ‘
Florida Association of Code Enforcement, Inc.
c/o the John Scott Dailey Florida Institute of Government
University of Central Florida
12443 Research Parkway, Ste. 402
Orlando, FL. 32826-3282

Dear Leslie;

As the 27" annual F.A.C E. Conference came to a close here in Orlando, I fear that I did
not adequately express my sincere appreciation to you and the Board of Directors (past and -
present) for allowing me to serve as General Counsel for the past 26 years. It was truly an honor,
and a privilege and a pleasure to have been associated with F.A.C E. during these years.

Perhaps iny greatest pleasure came from meeting and working with outstanding Code
Enforcement Officers around the State of Florida, especially when I was teaching the certification
courses and at the annual conferences. Hopefully, T was a good teach and contributed in some
small way to the code enforcement profession.

I know that F.A.C.E. will continue to grow and prosper in the years to come, especially
with the guidance and assistance of the outstanding staff at the Institute of Government at UCF
without whom I could not have served.

- I wish you all the best in your future endeavors, and remember “bit, shot and sued”.

Sincerely,
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RobertL Hamﬂton J D LLM



